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Dear Senator Golden and committee, 

 

I am writing as a concerned Oregon resident to ask you to support the moratorium on 

large scale factory farming in Oregon. The negative impacts of having so many 

animals crowded together in these facilities on water use, land use, clean air, and 

neighborhoods is considerable. With the growing concerns over the environment, we 

must limit further harm so that we can take steps to repair and rebuild a healthy 

environment for all Oregon residents. 

 

Thank you. 


